
 
 
 
                                                                                                     
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

The ASPRS Central Region held its Installation of Officers on July 31st, 2002 at The Centre in 
Rolla, MO. The new board consists of the following officers:  Kari Craun-National Director, 
Michael Finn-Past President, Shelley Silch-President, Matthew Reed-VicePresident, Jerry 
Wagner-Secretary/Treasurer, Scott Perkins-Director, Chad Raymer-Director, Steve Rich-
Director, Phil Rufe-Director, Larry Stanislawski-Director, Darryl Williams-Director.   
 
ASPRS was founded in 1934 and is an international professional organization of 7,000 
geospatial data professionals. ASPRS is devoted to advancing knowledge and improving 
understanding of the mapping sciences to promote responsible application of Photogrammetry, 
remote sensing, geographic information systems and supporting technologies.  For more 
information about the organization or becoming a member, contact Matt Reed at 308-3913 or 
visit online at http://www.rollanet.org/~asprs/. 
 
 

American Society for Photogrammetry and 
Remote Sensing (ASPRS)  

Installation of Officers 

Kari Craun, Shelley Silch, Steve Rich, Phil Rufe, Matt Reed, Jerry Wagner, Scott Perkins 


